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PUBLIC NOTICE
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In keeping with the provisions of the Telecommunication Act (2000) Cable and Wireless Jamaica 
submitted a Reference Interconnection Offer (RIO) to the Office of Utilities Regulation on March 30, 
2000.  Since then, certain modifications were made to the RIO.  The last assessment by the OUR was 
issued on November 19, 2004.  Telecommunications carriers, including Cable and Wireless Jamaica 
have requested a review of the RIO so that it can be more reflective of the current conditions of 
the telecommunications industry as well as the general economic environment.  The Office has 
already received some suggestions in relation to possible amendments to the existing RIO.

The OUR wishes to invite all interested parties to submit comments on the existing RIO and the major 
issues that need to be addressed.  Submissions should be made in accordance with the following 
Timetable:

Summary of timetable for consultation 

   Event        Date/Deadline

 Submissions of Proposed Changes to the Existing RIO   December 31, 2007

 Comments on Submissions incorporated in request 

 to C&W to submit a draft RIO 6      January 31,  2008

 Receive Draft CWJ RIO 6        April 30, 2008

 OUR Consultation Document on RIO 6     June 16, 2008

 Deadline for receipt of comments on Consultation Document  July 8,  2008

 Industry Meeting        July 15, 2008

 Determination on revised RIO      August 31,  2008

Submissions should be sent to:   


